
Park Avenue Park
Concept Plan
The City of Nanaimo recently unveiled five draft
concepts for the City-owned Five Acre Farm property
located at 933 Park Avenue. Four of five concepts
include proposals to develop housing on a portion of
the land. If this happens, the last historic five acre
farm in Harewood will be lost forever. 

The City is seeking public feedback via an open house
and a survey. Growing Opportunities supports the only
draft concept that preserves the entire five acre site
for agricultural and community use (concept 5, carrot). 

Date: Wednesday October 25, 2023
Time: 6 pm - 8 pm
Location: Park Avenue Elementary School, 395 Eighth
Street

Can’t attend? You can also share your feedback with
the City online.  Learn how at
www.growingopportunities.org/five-acres-farm

WWW.GROWINGOPPORTUNITIES.ORG


